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Newsletter No 4

March 2018
Dear Parents and carers

Welcome back to the second half of the spring term.  It’s wonderful to see the bulbs starting to grow and blossom in the garden!
Parents’ questionnaires

Thank you so much for taking the time to complete these and for all your positive comments.  They are so touching and we truly believe it is a privilege for us to be able to share this stage in your children’s lives. We are in the process of analysing the comments to see if we can improve our practice. If anyone would like to book a time to see me to follow up individual comments/thoughts please do so.
Half Marathon

3 staff members, Joe, Michelle & Liz are taking part in the Cambridge Half Marathon this weekend.  They are doing it for charity, and there will be a collection box outside the office for Clic Sargent next week should you wish to support them in their efforts.  Good Luck to them all.

Forest Schools
We have now had some Forest School training and will be starting to take small groups of children into our new garden – known as ‘The Old Orchard.’ Thank you to the parents who contributed to buying trees and dungarees for the garden. The trees are now planted and the garden is looking very inviting. More information to follow.
Be Active Be Healthy Talks

‘Everyone active’ is coming to Homerton to deliver 3 x 45 minute talks for parents on the following dates and times.

· Healthy Eating Tuesday 7th March 

9.00-9.45am

· Physical Activity Tuesday 14th March

9.00 – 9.45am

· Stress Reduction Tuesday 21st March

9.00 – 9.45am

Please do come to any or all of the talks which will take place in the Training Room immediately after morning drop off… tea & biscuits provided!
Hatching Chicks

From the 5th March we will have some incubating eggs in the library, which we hope will hatch into chicks over the next 2 weeks.  Do creep quietly into the library to have a look during this time.
Enrichment Students
We have 2 teacher trainees From Cambridge University Faculty of Education coming to work at Homerton as part of their PGCE course on the weeks beginning 5th and 12th March.  Please see attached letter for more information. 
World Book Day- Starting week beginning 

 26th February

Please do send your child to nursery or nest with a favourite book to share to celebrate World Book Day (please make sure your child’s name is in the book!). You are very welcome to come and read with your child and others in class, please just let your class teacher know if you are able to do this.
Each child will receive a book token to take home on Thursday 1st March.

Sainsbury’s Vouchers

If you shop at Sainsbury’s, please could you save the vouchers from now on.  We will buy physical play equipment with them.   Please put your vouchers in the box in the lobby.
SAFETY

Please help us keep your children safe! Please make sure only ADULTS press the green exit button by the front door. 
PARKING

We are aware that parking to drop off children at the centre is very difficult. We would really appreciate parents allowing a little more time to park further away and walk in order that our neighbour’s driveways are not blocked. Please be aware that the car park at Homerton is for staff only.  Thank you.
Owlets

Easter Holiday Club will run from Monday 9th – Friday 13th April.  Please ask at the office for request forms.
Writing Sacks
These are now available in the library for 
your child to borrow and enjoy using at home.  Please sign them out in the folder.

Easter Fun Day – Parent event for Nest and Nursery parents!
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Wednesday 21st March.  Come and have fun with your child. An “Easter Eggstravaganza” will be held in the nursery school garden.  Come at drop off time morning or afternoon and be prepared to stay for 20 – 30 minutes. Invitations for this event will follow soon.
Easter Closure 

The Centre will close for Easter at the end of the day Thursday 29th March and opens on Monday 16th April.
Alex Pearson
Acting Head of Centre
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